DOCUMENT 6

Countryside Access Team
Nottinghamshire County Council
County Hall

West Bridgford

Nottingham

NG2 7QP

30 November 2019
Dear Sir/Madam

We are writing concerning the proposed Diversion Order (Greasley Footpath 32 and 40)
2019.

We believe that the changes in alighment of the paths make good sense and will work well
for both us as land owners in our management of the land and also for members of the
public using the paths.

FP32 will follow a natural line up the lane from Main Street and the access track to the
paddock north of 199A before entering our field to follow a direct line along the hedge side

to its junction with FP 28.

FP 40 will be moved a generous distance away from the bungalow to provide a substantial
improvement in amenity to the occupiers of 199A.

Yours sincerely





